
  
 

 

 

July 2, 2007 
 
 

DAVID SCHMIEDICKE 
STATE BUDGET DIRECTOR 
DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 
101 E WILSON ST, 10TH FLOOR 
MADISON WI  53702 
 
 

Re: Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to Joint Legislative Council Staff 
& Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Dear Mr. Schmiedicke: 
 

I am writing to advise the Department of Administration that the Department of 
Employee Trust Funds has submitted a proposed rule to the Joint Legislative Council 
Staff for review.   

 
The proposed rule will require a public hearing.  Today, I sent notice of the 

scheduled public hearing and notice of the submittal to the Legislative Clearinghouse to 
the Revisor of Statutes, for publication in the Wisconsin Administrative Register. 

 
I am enclosing with this letter copies of the Notice of Submittal and the Notice of 

Public Hearing, as required by Wis. Stat. § 227.14 (4m) and 227.17 (1) (bm), 
respectively.  Included with the hearing notice is the analysis and text of the proposed 
rule.   
 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert F. Weber 
Chief Counsel 
 
Telephone: (608) 266-5804 
FAX:  (608) 267-0633 
e-mail:  rob.weber@etf.state.wi.us 
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